HOSPITALS WE SERVE

During the last twelve months we have provided programming and funding to the hospitals listed below. We must raise additional funds to continue our work for the second half of 2009. We seek your support through this event.

Bellevue Hospital
Beth Israel Medical Center
The Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center
Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center
Mt. Sinai Medial Center
New York Presbyterian Hospital
NYU Medical Center - Hassenfeld Clinic - Rusk Institute and In-Patient
St. Francis Hospital

BENEFIT CHAIR

Joy DeVries Heinze

BENEFIT COMMITTEE

Terese Cavanagh Donald Mariano Ruth Oratz, M.D Wade Tajerian Katharine Zarka

SECRETARY Wade Tajerian

TREASURER

Sharon Weintraub Dashow

PRESIDENT

Mary Zitwer Millman

VICE PRESIDENTS

Sharon Weintraub Dashow Wade Tajerian

BOARD OF ADVISORS

Charles I. Jarowski, M.D. Ruth Oratz, M.D. Joel A. Wolk, M.D.



50 Court Street, Suite 702 Brooklyn, New York 11201-4859 718-522-3550 www.EugeneZitwerFoundation.org

Eugene Zitwer

THE EUGENE ZITWER FOUNDATION, INC.

The Third Annual Phantom Spring Ball 2009



THE EUGENE ZITWER FOUNDATION, INC. is a not-for-profit organization that was formed on March 18, 1991. The Foundation was established to keep Eugene Zitwer's memory alive by perpetuating the love and laughter he generously gave during his lifetime. Eugene Zitwer, also known as "Uncle Yuddy," brought love and cheer to everyone he met, especially children. By providing entertainment, toys and special events to seriously ill children in the New York area, The Uncle Yuddy Fund brings love, laughter and emotional support to these children and their families during their times of need. The Foundation also refurbishes hospital pediatric playrooms, provides funding for medical procedures, provides funding for professionally supervised extended playroom hours, provides funding for summer camp and holiday programs, and purchases video libraries and equipment. The Uncle Yuddy Fund is a celebration of life. The charity is run solely by volunteers.

A copy of the Foundation's latest financial statement can be obtained by writing to the Foundation.

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO

The Third Annual
Phantom Spring Ball of 2009
for
THE EUGENE ZITWER FOUNDATION
also known as The Uncle Yuddy Fund

Not to be held on June 20th at anytime whatsoever Please do not come!

RSVP by June 18, 2009

Angel	\$ 5,000
Platinum	\$ 2,500
Gold	\$ 1,500
Benefactor	\$ 1,000
Guardian	\$ 750
Sponsor	\$ 500
Friend	\$ 300
Phantom	\$ 200
Supporter	Open

We hope you will support this endeavor. By eliminating the costs associated with catering, entertainment, prizes, decorations, etc. for the event, more funds will go toward our programming, thus improving the quality of life for our patients and their families.

Each donation is tax deductible as allowed by law.